
February 18, 2000

In accordance with 2.933(b) of the FCC Rules. I hereby request a Unique
FCC ID for a product we will be manufacturing for RadioShack.

The RadioShack version (Cat. No. 49-2535T) is identical in construction to
the X10 version (Model XX10A) except for labeling and plastic cabinet. The
internal PCB and circuitry of models XX10A and 49-2535T are identical.
RadioShack require a unique Cat. No. for marketing reasons only.

Model XX10A  has FCC ID B4SXX10A.
Model XX10A was granted on 1/13/00.
Cat No. 49-2535T will have FCC ID AAO4902535T.

I have electronically filed FCC Forms 731 and 159.

I have electronically filed a PDF of the back of the unit showing label
placement.

Sincerely,

Dave Rye
Vice President/Technical Manager

X10 (USA) Inc.
91 Ruckman Rd.
Closter, NJ 07624
(201) 784-9700,  Fax 784-9464
Web Site: www.x10.com
e-mail: DaveRye@x10.com


